MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947

NOTICE NO: 47 / 2023

NORTH SHORE ROAD, HAMILTON PARISH
AT THE EASTERN END OF THE AQUARIUM
LANE CLOSURE
FOR
ONE COMMUNICATION UTILITIES TRENCH WORK

TUESDAY, JULY 18", 2023 THROUGH FRIDAY, JULY 21%, 2023

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform motorists that North Shore Road, at the eastern end of the
Aquarium will undergo trenching works for One Communication.

The trench work will require a lane closure on North Shore Road that commences on Tuesday, July 18t
2023 through Friday, July 21%, 2023.

Traffic control will be managed by Invisible Trenching representatives through cones, traffic lights and
signage.

Pedestrians and pedal bike riders are advised to proceed through this area with caution.

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for any
inconvenience that may result.

Should there be any questions regarding these works, contact Ms. Carolina Orellana-Henriquez,
Highways Design Engineer for the Ministry of Public Works on #501-3031.

Dated this/ day of July 2023
Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP
Minister of Public Works

By Order




